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AGM time 
 

It’s that time of the year again!  Our AGM is sched-

uled for 2pm on Sunday 21st October at the Berri 

Church of Christ and we’d love to see you there.   
 

Some of our long-standing Board members are retir-

ing this year.  Serving on the Board of Management is 

a great avenue for people to participate in the mission 

of the station.  If you are looking for an opportunity to 

help guide a ministry that reaches out with the mes-

sage of Christ’s love in a creative way and speaks His 

truth, touching lives every day, then come on Board!  

We are in real need of more people both in leadership 

and in the general operations of the station. 

Notice of AGM 
 

Riverland Christian  

Radio Inc 
 

2pm  

Sunday 21st October  
 

at the  

Berri Church of Christ  

Old Sturt Highway 

Riverland Football  
Broadcast 2012 

 

The broadcast of the Riverland Football League be-

gan this year with the Anzac Day match, and through 

the dedication of commentators Greg Graetz and 

Travis Dubrich and technical support personnel Mike 

Western and Scott Gillett, we made it all the way to 

the Grand Final!  This huge commitment of time is 

much appreciated by both the station and the local 

football fraternity and we sincerely thank the team for 

all they’ve done.  
 

We are also very grateful to our Football Broadcast 

sponsors, Cashflow Manager, Riverland Pools and 

Maintenance, and PH8 Water, for their valued sup-

port throughout the season. 

Proudly supported by 
100.7 RIVERLAND LIFE FM 

100.7 Riverland Life FM  •  www.riverlandlife.org.au  •  email@riverlandlife.org.au 

PO Box 1680 LOXTON SA 5333  •  Phone 8584 6939 



DIO-C Radio 
 

DIO-C, our new venture giving children from local Catholic Primary Schools involvement in making radio 

shows, got off to a good start in the third school term.  St Albert’s Catholic School Year 7’s got to be the 

guinea pigs and produced 4 shows, airing at 7pm on Fridays.  Then St Joseph’s in Renmark followed with 

their 4 shows.  The students covered topics that interested them, including football, music, food and leisure 

activities and interviewed teachers and other children.   
 

Our thanks to the principals and teachers, and a special thanks to Catholic Schools Pastoral Support Worker 

Gail Page for liaising between the schools and the station and participating with  the children in making their 

radio shows.  After the holiday break we look forward to hearing from students from Our Lady of the River 

School in Berri and St Joseph’s in Barmera.   

Current Sponsors of Riverland Life FM 

~ A big THANK YOU to all our Sponsors ~ 

Beech Hardware   
33 Tonkin Ave, Barmera,  8588 3155 

Cashflow Manager   
1800 88 78 68 

Christian Family Bookshop  
20 Denny St Berri, 8582 4064 

The Country Bakehouse  
East Terrace Loxton, 8584 6663 

Ken’s Exhaust Systems   
14 Hughes Street Berri, 8582 2852 

PH8 Water  
Natural alkaline drinking water 

Riverland Pools & Maintenance  
Barmera, 8588 1444 

The Riverland Weekly  
3/29 Vaughan Tce, Berri, 8582 5500 

Scarfe’s Electronics  
East Terrace Loxton 5333, 8584 6700 

Simply Events   
2 Wilson St Berri,  8582 5100 

Southwick Goodyear Pty Ltd   
Property Valuers, 8267 2112 

Vardaro Studios  
26 Kay Avenue, Berri, 8582 3111 

Wanted: Volunteers! 
 

While Riverland Life FM is still in need of increased financial support, having the people to do all the tasks 

required to keep the station running is just as vital.  We would like to see more announcers on air, and are also 

in urgent need of more people to help in administrative areas, including financial book-keeping and newsletter 

publications.  (Please note, a moderate level of computer skills is needed in these areas.)  We are also looking 

for more people to get involved in leadership on the Board of Management and/or participation in specific sub-

committee areas.  These areas include Promotions (including Sponsorship Sales), Partnership (communicating 

with our support base and developing working relationships with churches), Programming and Finance. 
 

Riverland Life FM is a ministry where your contribution is helping to get the message of the Gospel out to our 

region and everyone who participates is actively sowing the seeds of the Kingdom of Heaven. 
 

You may not feel in a position yourself to help, but please consider how you can promote the work of the sta-

tion to others that may have skills and abilities and be called to serve God through radio ministry. 

 

You are invited to contact the station to find out more.  

 

All over for  
Thursday Night 

Gig! 
 

     The Thursday Night Gig  

began with Stacey Jeisman who trained up a number of announcers, including Edward James.  Edward then 

went on to introduce his mate Luke McDonough to radio and they have continued producing the show on their 

own through their High School years.  But all things come to an end eventually, and as both Edward and Luke 

are working hard to complete their year 12 studies, it’s time to take a break.  Our thanks to Edward and Luke 

and our appreciation for their dedication.  We hope they enjoyed it and learned a lot.   


